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Comment Letter #10 

From: Peter Ballas <golfer6002000@icloud.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 3:04 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <aqmpteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Draft Air Quality Management Plan 
 
I just heard about the plan referenced above. Are you people insane?  Your plan will do irreparable 
harm to the people of California. I am against it. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Peter W Ballas 
 


